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March 24, 2023

To Chair Grayber and Vice-Chair Tran,

I urge support and pass HB 3572 that gives Oregon Benefit Companies (OBC) a sustainable
advantage when submitting a proposal to the Oregon procurement office for a contract.

I’m the owner of a small business in Portland. OBC leaders like me have a commitment to doing
good for society, requiring that we make business decisions that are not always the most
cost-efficient option.

HB 3572 will help ensure that the Oregon Benefit Company continues to thrive in our state and
acknowledge the commitment these purpose-driven leaders have made to all their stakeholders.

Please support and pass HB 3572.

Sincerely,

____________________________
Lindsay Hanson
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